Written Submission on Expert Advisory Groups to Mossmorran and Braefoot Bay Community and Safety Committee Meeting of 23rd February 2023
[bookmark: _Hlk126593177]Mossmorran and Braefoot Bay Expert Advisory Group on Noise, Vibration and Light

[bookmark: _Hlk127169470][bookmark: _Hlk126593274]A meeting of this Group has been arranged for 27th February 2023. This will include updating the Group on the outcomes of the meeting between SEPA and Fife Council to produce a Q and A Section for Noise, Light and Vibration on their respective web pages. The EAG also plan to cover a review of the new Fife Council web page for Mossmorran and agree what additional information/reports could be of benefit.





     
     



